
 
 
13 May 2022 

 
Dear parent / carer, 

 

CNS is very fortunate to have such a large site.  It takes a huge amount to maintain it and I was wondering if there are any 

parents who would be willing to support us in looking to do a BIG TIDY on Friday 20th May 5-8pm?  This is a real opportunity to 

improve the environment for your children and also help us out massively!  We will make sure that we have some light 

refreshments to keep us going! 

  

Jobs that need doing are: 

- Sweeping and cleaning the drive 

- Smarten up the grass edges 

- Weeding 

- Sweep the MUGA 

- Clean windows etc. 

  

In time we might look at doing some painting of corridors and some more gardening activities.  If you are at all interested please 

do complete this form by Wednesday 18th May 2022 

  

https://forms.office.com/r/FFddPKTuaL 

 

Have a blessed weekend and please do continue to keep our Year 11s, Year 13s and the people of Ukraine in your prayers. 

 

Many blessings 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher  

 
Week beginning 16th May 

This is Week 2 on the timetable 

Monday 16th May 
Year 7-9 End of year exams 

GCSE Exams Begin 

Tuesday 17th May 
Year 7-9 End of year exams 

GCSE Exams 

Wednesday 18th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

Year 11 Leavers Assembly 

GCSE Exams 

Thursday 19th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

GCSE Exams 
Year 13 Leaver’s Assembly  

Year 13 Prom 

Friday 20th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

GCSE Exams 
Friday Forum 

Headteacher’s Detention 

The Big Spring Tidy 

 
Coming up:  GSCE and A Level exams; Year 11 and Year 13 last days 

https://forms.office.com/r/FFddPKTuaL

